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Barnett, Mary

From: Craig Gann <cjg04austin@swbell.net>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 9:42 AM
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Big Creek and Buffalo River Impairment Comments

Dear ADEQ: 

Due to the recent impairment categorization of sections of Big Creek and the Buffalo National River I request 
that both water bodies be designated as “Category 5” to ensure that an investigation will be made to determine 
the source(s) of contamination. Logically we cannot control or remedy a deteriorating situation if we do not 
understand the root causes. As stewards of both of these streams Arkansans deserve and demand to know what 
is contaminating our nation's first National River. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Craig J. Gann 

Little Rock, AR 


